
Recreation Commission 
Special Meeting 
Minutes 
9/21/2020 @ 6:00 PM 
Garrison Park Pavilion 
and Remotely via 
GoToMeeting  

 
1. Call to order: 6:11 : members present : Dave Stone, chair, Amelia Nelson, 

Chris Blair, Russ Jendrow.  Matt Foster via phone at 6:20. 
2. Audience for citizens: none 
3. Secretary’s report: none 
4. Treasurer’s report: none 
5. Sports:  

Basketball: Chris reported that she has been in contact with the League. As 
of today, no basketball program will take place this year due to Covid-19. 
Gyms are unavailable for play. Discussion about holding a clinic or 
intramural program for our town only took place. Commission hopes to have 
some sort of basketball program for our children this winter. 
Soccer: Melissa Paradise submitted a plan for a program for grades Pre-K to 
4 starting in October. Members had concern for how she will run the 
program because of restrictions concerning Covid.  *Dave motioned that we 
accept the proposal to run the Soccer clinic at the cost of $500.00 contingent 
upon Recreation Commission’s approval of the Covid -19 guidelines that 
Melissa will put in place. 2nd by Amelia. All in favor. Motion passed. 
*Chris motioned that the Commission charge $25. for participation in the 
clinic.. 2nd by Dave.  All in favor. Motion passed. Further discussion about 
shirts and equipment took place. *Dave motioned that the Recreation 
Commission pay up to $12 for kid’s shirts and up to $15 for a coach’s shirt. 
2nd by Matt. All in favor. Motion passed.  *Dave also motioned that we spend 
up to $300. For additional equipment supplies.  2nd by Russ. All in favor. 
Motion passed. 
Disc Golf: A tournament was held at Garrison Field on Saturday, Sept. 
19,2020 for about 50 people. The field was left in great shape. 

6. Activities: 
Corn Hole: Discussion about running another session took place. It will be 
held outside on Sunday afternoons at Garrison Field starting on October 18th 
at 3:00 pm.  *Motion made by Chris to charge each participant $40. 2nd by 
Russ. All in favor. Motion passed. 

7. Building & Fields: The construction of the shelves inside the snack building 
has been completed by the Scouts. They did a fantastic job and they look 
great. * Motion by Dave to spend up to $200. to purchase Rubbermaid Tubs 
for the shelves.2nd by Amelia. All in favor. Motion passed. 



Playscape: Matt questioned about where we were on the completion of the 
playscape at Garrison Field. Dave stated that there will be a CIP meeting in 
December, 2020. and he will address with the Selectmen about getting it put back on 
the list. 
 

8. Other business: none 
9. 2nd audience for citizens: none 
10. Adjournment: Dave motioned to adjourn at 7:22 pm. 2nd by Amelia. All 

in favor. Motion passed 
 
 
 
Respectively submitted,  
Chris Blair, 
Recreation Secretary 


